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Agency Response to the Department of Planning and Budget’s Economic Impact Analysis (EIA) for Water 
Quality Standards Amendments Related to Dissolved Oxygen and Natural Conditions 
 
The Department of Environmental Quality agrees with the economic impact analysis conducted by the 
Department of Planning and Budget. 


